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16 July 2021 

 
Dear Parents, Carers and the HTL Community, 
  

I do hope that this letter finds you well and you are looking forward to the forthcoming summer holiday. 
I wanted to write to inform you of some really important changes that will take place in September at 
Holy Trinity.  
 

Sadly, Mr Twyman will be leaving us at the end of August as he has been offered an exciting opportunity 
at a new school. Whilst we are sad he is leaving us, we wish him all our very best in his new role and 
would like to thank him for the care and dedication he has given to the school community at HTL over 
the past 5 years. On Mr Twyman’s request and in discussion with Trustees and the Chair of Governors, 
he will be leaving in time to start his new role at the beginning of the new academic year. 
 

We are, however delighted to announce that we have appointed Ms Dawes, an experienced 
Headteacher and consultant, as our interim Principal. Some of you may remember Ms Dawes as she was 
HTL’s interim Deputy Headteacher between September and December, 2019.  During this time she not 
only supported Mr Twyman, but her impact was felt across the school. She has a passion for education, 
but even more importantly understands HTL and our wider community. She is so excited to be joining us 
and getting to meet you and your children and I am sure you will join us in extending a very warm 
welcome to Ms Dawes.  
  

Mr Twyman and Ms Dawes will be working closely as this academic year finishes and Ms Dawes will be 
officially starting her new role in August 2021 and will be in the interim post until 31 December 2021.  
  

Early in the autumn term we will be starting the recruitment process for a new Principal, and we will 
continue to communicate any developments to you as soon as we are in a position to do so.  
  

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the APAT Central Team (contact details can 
be found on the website). 
  

We look forward to welcoming Ms Dawes and very much look forward to the next phase of 
development for HTL under her leadership.  
  

I would like to thank you for your ongoing support and wish you a restful summer break.  
    
Yours sincerely, 

 


